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Meeting:   Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
Location:  Greenwich Council, Woolwich Town Hall 
 
Date:  Monday 22nd July 2019  
 
Title:   The Long Term Plan 
 
Presenter:   Julie Lowe and Tom Henderson 
 

 

Summary: 
 
The Long Term plan was published in January 2019 and each STP is expected 
to prepare a response by the autumn. 
 
The response needs to demonstrate how the NHS locally will meet a range of 
targets that are intended to improve outcomes for patients. It also needs to 
show how the local NHS will work with local authorities to create sustainable 
systems – ensuring affordable high quality services that meet the needs of 
local people. 
 
Our presentation summarises the content of the LTP, describes our approach 
to engagement and the preparation of our response. 
  

Action Required 
 
Members are asked to comment on the proposed approach to preparing a 
response to the LTP 

 


